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To Parents/Carers of All Students 

 

Our Ref: 87921663 

 

31 March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: VE Day Exhibition 

 

For Information 

 

As we approach the 80th anniversary of VE Day on Thursday 8 May 2025, our school is 

planning a series of activities to help our students reflect on this significant moment in 

history. To bring history to life, we would love to create a special exhibition featuring 

personal items from the Second World War. 

 

If your family has any items from this period such as letters, photographs, medals, ration 

books, uniforms, or other memorabilia, we would be incredibly grateful if you would consider 

loaning them to the school for our exhibition. These artefacts will offer students a unique and 

tangible connection to the past, deepening their understanding of the impact of the war on 

individuals and families. 

 

All items will be handled with great care and returned safely after the event. If you are willing 

to contribute, please contact Miss Bower at whitney.bower@southhunsley.org.uk by Monday 

28 April 2025.  

 

Thank you for your support in helping us make this commemoration a meaningful experience 

for our students. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss W Bower 
Assistant Headteacher 
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